
About limited opening of university’s library (from October 1st) 

 

From October the library is opening at night on weekdays and Saturday too.  

When you enter the library, please write your information in entering form”入館票” and 

pick up a number-plate to make sure how many users are in the library. 

We are limiting the number of the seats in the library. Thank you for your understanding 

and cooperation. 

 

Opening hours 

Weekday 9:00-21:00  

Saturday 10:00-17:00 

 

Users 

Undergraduate and graduate students ,Teachers and stuff  

People outside school: Not allowed to use the library (because the university limits the people 

who can enter the university) 

 

Services  

Borrowing and returning the books of the library  

Copying the books of the library  

Receive books or copy from other universities  

Taking reading seats using Joho-satellite room “情報サテライト室” (shared PC room “共同

利用 PC”), group learning room “グループ学習室” and learning commons “ラーニング・コ

モンズ” (not all seats are available). 

*Audio-visual materials room”視聴覚資料室” is NOT available. 

 

Cautions for entering the library 

Please write your information in entering form”入館票” and pick up a number-plate to make 

sure how many users are in the library.  

Please disinfect after you used desks. 

Take your temperature and come to the library only when you are feeling good.   

Please wear a face mask when you are in the library and stay there as short as possible. 



Please use hand sanitizer spray when you go in and out the library.  

Please keep the social distance to the other users, and visit the library by yourself. 

 

Contact information 

Library of Nara University of Education 

lib-service@nara-edu.ac.jp 

 

                              


